The Minutes of the Council of the
Village of Luckey

The regular meeting of the Council of the Village of Luckey held on May 15th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. and
was in the Municipal Building. The following members were present: Councilpersons: Alison Okenka,
Mike McNulty, Michael Franklin, Pat Covarrubias, Don Brickner, Mayor Cory Panning, the Village
Administrator Randy Bielinski, and Fiscal Officer Barb Rizzo. Absent from meeting was Richard
Heilman.

The Mayor led the Pledge of Allegiance.
The mayor thanked all of the visitors for coming to the meeting.

The following visitors were present at the meeting: Andrew Predmore, Bob Bennett, Jacki Bennett,
Doulas Predmore, and Sara Brockschmidt.

The mayor asked if any of the visitors would like to address council, no one replied.
Pat Covarrubias made a motion to accept the minutes from the regular meeting that was held on

May 1st, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. Michael Franklin seconds the motion. Vote: Roll call- Pat Covarrubias-yes
Michael Franklin-yes, Don Brickner-yes, Mike McNulty-yes, Alison Okenka-yes, motion carried.
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Pat Covarrubias made a motion to accept the bills as presented, Mike McNulty seconds the motion.
— Vote: Roll call- Pat Covarrubias-yes, Michael Franklin-yes, Don Brickner-yes, Mike McNulty-yes,

Alison Okenka-yes, motion carried.

Police Chief- Randy Bielinski said Adam Smith was sworn back into the force and begins May 16,

Maintenance- Randy Bielinski said trash day went well.

Village Administrator- Griffith Pavement Striping will let us know when we are put on the agenda.

Streets/Lighting/Sewer/Sidewalk- Mike McNulty mentioned that he provided Randy Bielinski the list
for the cracks that need sealed areas.

Don Brickner requested receiving a quote for mosquito spraying and to begin sooner this year.
Park/Tree- Alison Okenka mentioned that the parks were reviewed with some of the residents and
areas that need addressed. Alison said she will continue to research grants that are available for park
equipment.

Lands/Buildings/Maintenance- all good

Refuse/lnsurance/Finance- Bank Reconciliation for April

__ Police: All good



Ordinance Review: none to review

—,

New Business:

Beginning June 1%, Connie Heflin, Tax Administrator and Barb Rizzo, Tax Deputy will begin to
transition into new roles, Barb Rizzo will be the Tax Administrator and Connie will be the Tax Deputy
to assist Barb Rizzo with learning the new position.

Mulch is needed for the Town Hall, Basic Park, and the Triangle.

Michael Franklin made a motion to purchase 60 bags of mulch not to exceed $300.00. Mike McNulty
seconds the motion. Vote: Roll call- Pat Covarrubias-yes, Michael Franklin-yes, Don Brickner-yes,
Mike McNulty-yes, Alison Okenka-yes, motion carried.

Michael Franklin made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m., Pat Covarrubias seconds the
motion. Vote: Roll call- Pat Covarrubias-yes, Michael Franklin-yes, Don Brickner-yes, Mike McNulty-
yes, Alison Okenka-yes, motion carried.
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